

Kraków 26.07.2023 Nr ref. 57/SPORT/2023

Alexander Ratner
President
European Shooting Confederation

Dear Mr President,

On behalf of the Organising Committee of the European Games Krakow-Malopolska 2023, we would like to thank you for your participation and outstanding contribution to this memorable event. By joining our forces, we have created the largest multidisciplinary sporting event in Europe in 2023. We are convinced, that it would not have been possible without your support.

Even though the 3rd edition of the European Games is behind us, all memories, and highlights will stay with us for many years to come. From the very beginning, we made efforts to ensure the highest sporting level of the event. With your continuous support, we have succeeded in making this scenario a reality. The best athletes from the whole of Europe came to compete in Krakow and Malopolska region. Collectively, we have proven that there is a place for an event like the European Games on the sports map of Europe.

Mr President, we would like to express our gratitude for the exceptional support and dedication that you provided during European Games 2023. We are grateful for your assistance, commitment and guidance. It has been an absolute honour and an extraordinary experience to collaborate with you, the Federation and all appointed representatives who were involved in the preparation of the European Games Krakow-Malopolska 2023.

sincere

ere eppread

Marcin Nowak

President

3<sup>rd</sup> European Games Krakow-Malopolska 2023

Krzysztof Augustyn

**Sports Director** 

